
Sense of Senate Vote on Establishing an
Admissions Advisory Group

.



1. Four faculty serving staggered 2-year terms who will meet 
twice a semester with the Vice Provost for Enrollment and 
College Admissions Officers.

2. Representation

1 member from CAS

1 member from a contract college (ILR, CHE, or CALS)

1 member from a small college (not CAS, CALS, or COE)

Membership Details



AAG members will not take responsibility for directing admissions.

Their job is to maximize the two-way flow of ideas and proposals between 
the Senate and the VPE group. Timely statistics will have an important 
role to play both in terms of planning and accountability. 

Standardized tests, legacy admissions, and first generation outreach are 
obvious issues that need to be tracked. 

Essay question design, the role of AP scores and extracurricular activity in 
admissions, and how applicants are steered towards the  “right” college 
are also topics worthy of discussion.

Charge



Discussion



Vote Via Chat

I support the establishment of the Admissions Advisory Group as 
described here.

___ Yes

___ No 

___ Abstain 

https://cpb-us-e1.wpmucdn.com/blogs.cornell.edu/dist/3/6798/files/2021/02/Admissions-Advisory-Group.pdf

